
 

 

 
Friday 23 October 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Year 10 Assessments 2020 

 

The first assessment window for Year 10 will take place between 9 November and 20 November. 

 

Students will complete their summative assessments in class. A summative assessment is a test which 

focuses on the outcome, and students could be tested on all areas of the subject to date. Each 

assessment will build on the learning and knowledge from the previous assessment.  Students will 

complete their own personal assessment timetable in tutor time.  The timetable for all assessments will 

be available on SMHW and the school website. 

 

Parent consultation evenings will follow in the immediacy of the first summative assessments being 

completed and marked.  

 

The date for the Year 10 Consultation Evening is 10 December 2020. The online booking system for 

Year 10 opens on 23 November.  

 

In the week leading up to the Consultation Evening, academic reports for each student will be generated 

and loaded to INSIGHT. 

 

For more information about Assessment and Reporting, please visit the school website, and click on Our 

School  Teaching and Learning  Progress and Reports. The link to book your appointments for the 

consultation evening can be accessed at the bottom of the school website homepage.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr N Griffith  

Head of Learning Year 10 

 


